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Principal:  Mr. Mark Simpson 

Admin. Assistant: Mrs. Latasha Woodley       Custodian: Mr. Darrin Byblow 

Teachers:                                           Educational Assistants: 

K—Mrs. Kayla Peterson            Mrs. Kim Clarkson   (Librarian) 

Gr. 1—Mrs. Cheyanne Osatchuk   Mrs. Colinda Emerson 

Gr. 2/3—Mrs. Kerri Mullin       Mrs. Darlene Giesbrecht 

Gr. 4/5—Mrs. Katelyn Pillipow    Miss Flora Harper 

Gr. 6/7—Miss Peyton Bardwell               Mrs. Melissa Herbel  

Gr. 8—Miss Abby Petersen     Mrs. Febe Kesterke 

K—8 P.E. – Mr. Len Woitowicz                    Mrs. Alyson Loewen 

Resource—Mrs. Teresa Kujanpaa                      Mrs. Tracy Peel  

        Mrs. Toby Thiessen 

        Mrs. Sheila Sikora 

Meet our Staff 

2024 

 

 

 
 

We are doing a Dieleman Christmas Fundraiser this month. Catalogues and order forms 
were sent home on Wednesday, Sept. 25th and are due back to the school on Thursday, 
October 19th. If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to call the school.  

NO SCHOOL 

Monday Oct. 14th  



Thank you to all the family members that participated. 

 The school raised $165.15. ‘Thank you everyone.   

Grandmother’s Walk 
 

What is the Grandmother’s Walk? 

 

This walk is about you, the student, and the 

journey you take as a student.  We want you to 

know, YOU ARE NOT ALONE, we can walk this 

journey together. As we begin the new school year, September coincides with the beginning 

of a new season. Traditional teachings tell us we must prepare for the journey ahead.   As 

your support group, we will make every effort to do whatever it takes to help you get past 

any obstacles that prevents you from achieving success while at school. 

This walk is called the Grandmother’s Walk 

because it was the grandmother’s responsi-

bility during traditional times to make sure 

everyone was looked after…no one was ever 

left behind to fend for themselves.   

Friday, October 11th  

Catered by Jamie 
Menu 

 Turkey  

 Stuffing 

 Potatoes 

 Perogies 

 Corn 

 Dessert—Cupcake 



 

 

It has been a quick start to the school year and there already is plenty of sports highlights from September.  

 

The first event which was cross country wrapped up on September 20th, 2024. The Minitonas Mustangs run-
ners did very well at the event and many placed in the top three of their respective categories. Here are the 
top mentions: 

 Grade 5/6 girls – Scarlett Tokar finished 1st and Har-
per Cocks finished 3rd 

 Grade 5/6 boys – Chase Jacobs finished 3rd  

 Grade 5/6 relay – Scarlett, Haper, Chase and Mason 
finished 3rd  

 Grade 7/8 girls – Aaralynn Dietz finished 2nd  

 Grade 7/8 boys – David Tokar finished 3rd 

 Grade 7/8 relay – Aaralynn, Chloe, Cole and David 
finished 2nd 

 

All students worked very hard to get into running form. We are proud of each student who participated in the 
cross-country running program this year.  

 

Gr. 5 and 6 participated in the Annual Soccer Jambo-
ree on September 25th.  Congratulations to all the kids 
who took part in this activity! The weather was fantastic 
for an afternoon of soccer. All students enjoyed that 
afternoon of soccer. Great job to all.  

 

The Soccer Valley Champs will be held on October 2nd. 
Our Mustangs have been preparing for this day for the 
last three weeks.   

 

Volleyball practice will begin October 4th. The boys are practicing on Monday and Wednesdays and girls are 
practicing Tuesdays and Thursdays. All practice times are set for 4:00 – 5:30 pm.  Mrs. Bardwell will be 
coaching the girls and Mr. Woitowicz will be coaching the boys.  The first developmental day is October 17th 
from 10 am to 3 pm.  @ SVRSS/ESRSS. The second developmental day is October 30th from 10 am to 3 pm 
at SVRSS/ESRSS. Our divisional tournament is November 2nd, 2024.There will be lots of volleyball action this 
fall. Feel free to come cheer on the Mustangs November 2nd.    

 

We have been getting a great turn out for our daily intramurals. The sport of the month is soccer. We have 
two divisions going; Gr. 3-5 and Gr. 6-8. We encourage all students to come prepared for cooler weather as 
we head into October.  

 

We are proud of our students and the effort they put into the athletic program and overall activities here at the 
school.  We would encourage all family members and friends to come out and support the kids as they partici-
pate and compete in these sports and activities throughout the school year. 

 

If you have any questions about this program, please feel free to contact Mr. Woitowicz at Minitonas School. 
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